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6th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been good to welcome everyone back to school and we hope 

that you have all had a restful break.  

 

Just to keep you informed of the measures that we have put in place to keep the school as Covid 

free as possible. 

 

 Split playtimes and lunchtimes for years 3 and 4 and 5 and 6. 

 Face masks to be worn by all staff as they move around the school. 

 Good hand and respiratory hygiene encouraged in all classrooms. 

 Good cleaning after school of all key areas including classrooms and shared areas. 

 Ventilation of classrooms using open windows and doors opened for a blast through of fresh 

air at playtimes and lunchtimes. 

 Remote learning platform ready with work should it need to be used. 

 All visitors to the school to wear face masks on entry of the school building. 

We have also included an updated chart of what to do if your child shows signs of illness which you 

may like to refer to if you are unsure whether to send your child into school.  If you phone for 

advice, this is the chart that we will be referring to when we talk to you.  It is worth looking closely 

at the chart as you may be aware that the rules have changed regarding LFTS after day 6 of 

isolation and this will explain to you what to do. 

 

Our aim is to offer face to face education for all children but I am sure that you are aware that this 

may not be possible if we have large numbers of staff who become ill.  We will always try our best 

to achieve this but will keep you informed should we need to move the learning on line. 

 

We will be reviewing these measures at the end of January and will update you should we need to 

change our measures in any way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Z Dudley 

Headteacher 


